Your 2024-25 inspection report - Toronto eLearning School
From FSB-Private Schools and International Education Unit (EDU)

To principal@torontoelearningschool.com

Date  2025-02-20 12:10

Dear Principal,

The Private School Inspection Report related to the secondary school courses offered for credit by your school during
the 2024-25 school year is attached. The report provides an assessment of your school’'s compliance with Ministry of
Education policies and confirms your authority to grant credits towards the Ontario Secondary School Diploma.

If you have any questions about the report, please contact your inspector (copied on this email).

Please note that you will be receiving an invoice from the Ministry of Finance soon. To ensure that you receive your
invoice in a timely manner and do not incur any late fees for non payment, please ensure your contact information in
OnSIS is current and accurate. By default, the invoice will be sent to the principal at the school's physical address. If
you need assistance making changes or updating information, please contact ESB.PSIE@Ontario.ca or
ONSIS_SISON@Ontario.ca

Additionally, the Ministry of Finance will require your Business Number. If you do not have one, please email us at
FSB.PSIE@ontario.ca to explain why. Your email will be submitted to the Ministry of Finance as well.

Please be aware that once the form is submitted and the invoice is issued by the Ministry of Finance, we will not be
able to make any changes. If you would like the invoice to be issued to a different person or address, please inform us
within 7 days after the inspection.

Thank you,

Private Schools and International Education Unit| Field Services Branch | Ministry of Education
315 Front Street West| 120 Floor | Toronto, Ontario M7A 0B8 | Tel:416-325-1981

Unité de lI'inspection des écoles privées | Direction des services dans les régions | Ministére de I'Education

315, rue Front Quest|12€ étage|Toronto ON M7A 0B8 | Téléphone : 416-325-1981
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